From: —

To: iwmc
Subject: IWMC rate increase application.
Date: Saturday, January 4, 2025 10:24:10 AM

Dear Ms. Bradley.

I cannot fathom how, in this economy and with the challenges the average person faces today, IWMC can
justify a request for a 10.5% increase in residential rates and 12% increase in seasonal rates when the annual CPI
from December 2023 to December 2024 is no higher than 2.7%.

This on top of the fact that the PEI Government has provided subsidies to the company over the last few years.

It is unconscionable that IRAC would even consider a rate increase more than CPI (a much more reasonable
target) and, as a taxpayer, I object to anything more.

Thank you for your time.

Bill A. McKinnon

Sent from my iPad





